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Docket flo. 50-344

Portland General Electric Company
121 S. W. Salmon Street
Portland, Oregon 97204

Attention: Mr. Charles Goodwin, Jr.
Assistant Vice President

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated May 14, 1979 in response to our flotice of
Violation dated April 23, .979.

The corrective actions yo; have taken and planned will be reviewed during
the next physical protection inspection.

Sincerely,

'V yty=
. L. Crews, Chief

/RI eactor Operations andfluclear Support Branch
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